
Les Landes School Council Meeting 
 

Date: Wednesday 30.11.21 Present: Honey, Charlie, Winter, Adria (Absent), Lenni-Mai-absent, Willow, Oliver (Absent), Poppy, 
Bella, Archie, Miss McMenamin 
 

Subject What did School Council say? What will we do next? 
Progress 
 
 
 
 

We have ordered new playground signs and vests for Playground 
pals and Eco- Cost: £398.80 
 
We have £101.20 left in budget 

 
 

Anti-Bullying 
(Article 12: To have a voice, 19: 
To be protected from harm 
Inclusion 
(Article 23: A child with a 
disability has the right to live a 
full and decent life with dignity 
and, as far as possible, 
independence and to play an 
active part in the community.) 
 
 
 
 
 

We talked about the anti-bullying box and think it is too high 
and not accessible. It needs to be accessible for all children. 
 
We need new anti-bullying reps. We need Year 5 to select four 
children to take on this role. They can go to Mrs Wiseman to get 
the key. 
 
We need to talk to Mrs Charlesworth about relaunching this at 
assembly. 
 
We would like to find out more about any training that is 
available for our reps. Charlie suggested writing to the Children’s 
Commissioner to ask about this.  

We have lots to do, so we want to 
break it into small steps- 
1. Speak to Mr Hill about changing 
the Anti-bullying box location. 
(Today- Bella to do) 
2. Write a letter to Children’s 
Commissioner to ask about Anti-
bullying training. (Before Christmas- 
Willow to do) 
2. Select Y5 Children (January- Miss 
McMenamin to speak to Miss Freer) 
3. Tell everyone about Anti-bullying 
again in Assembly (January- We will 
speak to Mrs Charlesworth about 
this) 

Playground Pals 
(Article 31: The right to relax 
and play) 
 
 

Y2 have spoke about this but they need to select children for this 
and create timetable. 

We think we should start this in 
January when the vests arrive. 



Les Landes School Council Meeting 
 

Pop-Up Market 
(Article 31: The right to relax 
and play) 
 
 

Lots of people were keen to do it, but School Council feel we 
may need a bit more guidance. People are talking about 
colouring in Mindfulness Colouring and selling it, but we are 
unsure whether this would be a good idea. We need to find out 
more as otherwise we will have no space for all of the items to 
be sold. 
 
 
 

We will talk about this again in 
Spring before we plan the Market.  

Reception Children  
(Article 28: The right to an 
education) 
(Article 31: The right to relax 
and play) 
 
 

Reception children have told us that their dry-suits for Forest 
School are not keeping them dry. Also, the zips are sticking and 
they are having trouble getting them on and taking them off. We 
want children to make the most of outdoors and Charlie 
mentioned that other schools aren’t as lucky as us to have a nice 
outdoor area to enjoy. We are not sure how much these would 
cost, so we need to find out. 

We will look at the price of 
waterproofs- Winter to research and 
we will see whether we have enough 
money left to get these. If not, we 
might need to put in a bid for some 
more money. 

Suggestions   
Mindfulness Colouring in 
Focus Box 

 
 

 
 
 
Fidgets  

 

Some children want this to be more accessible. Bella explained 
that sometimes people can feel worried and colouring might help 
to calm them down. School Council feel this is a good idea and 
we would like to put a folder in each focus box for this. We need 
to find out who will be responsible for printing these. 
 
 
Children have requested these, particularly in Year 6. We talked 
about some children having specific needs and these may be 
helpful sometimes. We need to talk to Mrs Webster to find out 
more about when they can be used. 

Print out Mindfulness Colouring- 
Speak to Mrs Webster about who 
will print these- Bella to do 
 
 
 
 
Speak to Mrs Webster- Bella to do 

 


